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The kick-off meeting of the project “Cities Going Green: Development of a Green and Smart City” 

(Erasmus+ KA2) was successfully carried out online on the 7th February 2022. 

During the meeting, the partners from all 5 partner-countries (Poland, Cyprus, Estonia, Greece, Spain) 

were able to present their organizations one-by-one.  The history, areas of expertise and previous 

relevant projects were among the topics that the presentations covered. 

Following the presentations for each partner, the presentation of the Cities Going Green project was 

next. Initially, the aims and objectives of the project were explained, whereas a route map of the Project 

Results and the activities of Cities Going Green were presented, step-by-step. The timeframe was also 

exhibited, while some initial deadlines were set for the first steps of the project. Finally, some questions 

were raised by the partners regarding various aspects of Cities Going Green and clarifications were 

provided by the coordinator of the project. 

The consortium then determined the date for the next coordination meeting of the project and a final 

discussion took place, including the conclusions that were made by all partners for the implementation 

of Cities Going Green. 

All partners expressed their confidence and faith that throughout the project, the communication and 

collaboration, as well as the quality of the produced outputs, will be optimal.  

 

 


